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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 10:32 AM
To: 'Kasey Jones'
Subject: RE: German Autocraft - 301 E. 14th Street in San Leandro

Kasey, 
That would be fine.  Please use this email as confirmation of the extension. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Kasey Jones [mailto:kaseyjones@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: German Autocraft - 301 E. 14th Street in San Leandro 
 

Dear Mark, 
 
The results report for the soil excavation at the subject site is nearly complete; I am just awaiting the 
final soil compaction report from the geotechnical firm that did the testing and then it will go to our 
senior staff for review.  You had requested that the report be submitted by August 1, 2011.  I need 
to request an extension of three weeks to insure that we remain compliant with your directive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kasey L. Jones 
Senior Project Manager 
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 
PH (415) 516‐0373 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this eMail 
 


